
 

  

 

MUA Picnic Day 
 

 

Tuesday 5th November 2024 

AATFI R&D Office & Yard CLOSED 
 

The AATFI R&D Office and Yard will be CLOSED on 
Tuesday 5th November 2024 for the MUA Picnic Day.  

 

Tuesday 5th    -  CLOSED 

Wednesday 6th  -  Re-opening 0700hrs 

 

Regards,  

Lisa Crofts 

Facility Coordinator 

AAT Fisherman Islands  

7th October 2024 

 

ABN 13 098 458 229 

Berth 3, Port Drive 

Port of Brisbane QLD 4178 

PO BOX 858 
Wynnum QLD 4178 

Telephone +61 7 3909 3000 

Facsimile +61 7 3895 2598 



 

 


